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Golden Watch        
By Commissioner Teresa Renninger 

2016 Veteran's Day Meals/Offers Deals  
Proof of military service required. Note: Not all franchise locations  
participate in their national chain's Veterans Day programs. Contact your 
nearest establishment to make sure they are participating. 
 
Applebee’s -- Veterans and active duty military receive a free meal from a 

limited menu, on November 11 
Bob Evans -- Veterans and active military personnel receive a free break-

fast from a select menu on November 11 
Buckhead Mountain Grill -- Veterans and active military personnel will 

be treated to a free entree and a drink on November 11 
Bonefish Grill -- Customers with military ID get a free order of Bang 

Bang Shrimp on November 11 
California Pizza Kitchen – Veterans and active military receive a  
complimentary entrée from a special menu on November 11 
Chili’s -- Veterans and active military service members get a free entrée 

from a limited menu on November 11 
Cracker Barrel -- Veterans get a complimentary Double Chocolate Fudge 

Coca-Cola Cake dessert during lunch and dinner on November 11 
Denny’s -- Active, inactive & retired military personnel get a free Build Your  
 Own Grand Slam on November 11,  5am-noon at participating locations. 
Fazoli's -- Fazoli’s is celebrating Veterans Day by offering a free “Build Your 

Own Pasta Bowl” to veterans and active duty personnel of the armed forces 
on November 11. Veterans and active duty military personnel will have the 
opportunity to build an individualized, delicious pasta bowl at their local 
Fazoli’s. Additionally, children will have the chance to create “Thank You” 
cards for U.S. troops on Tuesday, Nov. 10, as part of Fazoli’s Kid’s Night 
activity. Fazoli’s will send the personally crafted messages to our troops as a 
token of gratitude for their service.  

Golden Corral -- Golden Corral Restaurants' Military Appreciation Night free 
dinner will be available on November 11, from 5 p.m. to 9 p.m. Military 
retirees, veterans, active duty, National Guard and Reserves are all welcome. 

Hooters -- Veterans and active duty military get a free meal from a select menu at 
participating locations on November 11 

IHOP-- On November 11, par ticipating IHOP Restaurants offer  veterans and 
active duty military free Red, White and Blue pancakes from 7am-7pm 

Jiffy Lube -- Jiffy Lube will be providing a free oil change to veterans on 11/11 
Kentucky Derby Museum -- In support of Military Appreciation Day, the KY 

Derby Museum invites all veterans and active duty military personnel to enjoy 
free admission on Veterans Day, Wednesday, Nov. 11, 2015. Veterans and 
active duty military should a present a military ID for entry.  Churchill Downs 
Racetrack will also offer free general admission for racing and a 10-percent 
discount will be offered in both the Museum’s Finish Line Gift Shop and the 
Churchill Downs gift shop.  

Kentucky Humane Society -- The Kentucky Humane Society in Louisville is 
offering a Pets for Vets adoption special on November 11. Veterans, active-
duty military families and reservists who show their military I.D. or proof of 
service will pay no adoption fees for dogs age one year or older and cats four 
months or older at any KHS adoption center. 

Krispy Kreme -- Krispy Kreme is offering a free doughnut and small coffee to all 
veterans on November 11 at participating locations. 

Little Caesars -- Veterans and active military members receive a free $5 Lunch 
Combo from 11:00a.m. to 2:00p.m. on November 11. 

Logan’s Roadhouse -- In addition to the 10% military discount offered every day, 
military and former military guests will also receive a free dessert 
on November 11. 

Louisville Zoo -- Active and retired military and their dependents get FREE    
general admission on Veterans Day –Wednesday, November 11. Those   
wishing to participate should bring a military identification card and present it 
at the Zoo’s admission windows. Military families will also receive 50% off 
food and beverage and 10% off retail in the Zoo’s gift shops on Wednesday, 
November 11. Those wishing to participate should bring a military ID card 
and present it at the point of purchase. Active military receive free admission 
year-round at the Zoo. Active military dependents and retired military receive 
10% off admission year-round. Military personnel are encouraged to check 
with the Leisure Travel offices at their bases in advance of their visit for other 
available discounts.  

Meineke -- Meineke offers free oil changes with military ID on November 11.  
Max & Erma's – On November 11, par ticipating Max & Erma’s locations are 

offering veterans and active military personnel a free Best Cheeseburger in 
America Combo meal. 

 

O’Charley’s – Veterans and active duty service members get a free 
$9.99 meal on November 9, as well as free pie on  November 11. 

Olive Garden – On November 11, all veterans and cur rent service 
members get a free meal from a limited menu. Family members 
dining with them enjoy 10% off of their meals. 

Orange Leaf Yogurt  -- Veterans and active duty military get a free 
cup of froyo on November 11. 

Outback Steakhouse – All active and former service members receive 
a free Bloomin’ Onion and a beverage on November 11. Outback 
is also offering active and former service members 15% off their 
meals Nov. 12 through Dec. 31. Plus, Outback is honoring those 
who are currently serving our country by offering a Veterans Day 
Rain Check to deployed service men and women. By registering at 
Outback.com/Military between Nov. 1 - Dec. 31, 2015, deployed 
military personnel will receive a voucher for a Free Bloomin'  
Onion via email, which they can redeem by presenting their   
printed Rain Check, along with valid military ID, at participating 
U.S. Outback Steakhouses in 2016. 

Ponderosa Steakhouse -- Active duty and retired military get a free 
buffet on November 11, 4 pm to close. 

Red Lobster -- Veterans, reserve and active-duty military personnel 
receive a free appetizer or dessert from a limited menu from    
November 9 -12.  

Red Robin -- Veterans and active duty military get a free Red’s Tavern 
Double Burger with Bottomless Steak Fries on November 
11.  Additionally, as part of its year-round commitment to giving 
back to those who serve their country, Red Robin is rewarding its 
military Red Robin Royalty members with a 20 percent discount 
at participating restaurants throughout the holiday season (Nov. 12
-Dec. 31). 

Rocky's Pizza and Panini -- Active duty military and veterans will 
receive a free meal on November 11 

Rocky's Sub Pub -- Active duty military and veterans will receive a 
free meal on November 11 

Ruby Tuesday -- Veterans, active duty and reserve service members 
get a free appetizer on November 11 

Ryan’s -- Current and former service members receive a free lunch at 
participating locations from 11 am until 2 pm on November 11 

Shoney's -- Shoney's will offer a free All-American Burger to veterans 
and active duty service members on November 11 

Sizzler -- Sizzler offers active duty and veteran military members a free 
lunch and beverage from a limited menu on November 11 until 4 
p.m. 

Starbucks -- Veterans, active duty service members and spouses get a 
free tall coffee on November 11 at participating locations. 

Texas Roadhouse -- Texas Roadhouse locations nationwide will offer 
veterans a free lunch on November 11 from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 
p.m. Offer is good for active duty, retired or former U.S. military. 

TGIFridays -- Veterans and active duty military get a free lunch from 
a select menu on November 11 from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

Tony Roma’s – Veterans and active military personnel receive a com-
plimentary half rack of Baby Back ribs on November 11 
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When walking at night, please 
remember to wear reflective or 

light color clothing.  Don’t forget 
about your pets– there are lots of   

reflective doggie vests and    
leashes. 

November 2016 Message from Police Chief Steve Griffin 
We are quickly coming into the holiday season and many of you will be traveling to visit family and friends over the next few months.  As 
you plan your holiday travels, I’d ask that you please plan ahead and pay attention to these two issues. 
 
First, make sure that your vehicle is ready for the inevitable winter weather that will be upon us before we know it. At a minimum make 
sure to check your battery, tires (to include the spare), windshield wipers, and anti-freeze levels. It is also a good idea to keep some          
additional items in your vehicle in case of a break down or getting stuck out during inclement weather. I would recommend some additional 
warm clothing and/or blankets and some water and snacks. A set of jumper cables and a small tool kit are also a good idea.  
 
Secondly, if you will be going out of town please consider utilizing the police department’s House Watch Program. This is a service that we 
are happy to provide at no charge to our residents. If you sign up for a house watch while you are away, Officers will drive by and check 
your property several times each day. We will also walk around your property once each day and check every door and every window as 
well as any vehicles that are present. We will also provide you a record of these checks once you return home. The form to sign up for a 
House Watch can be found online at http://www.hurstbourneacres.org/police/policeforms.html or we would be happy to bring the form to 
you, just give us a call at (502) 499-2352 or (502) 553-7318. It is important that we have all of the information on the form in order to      
provide you the best service  possible. 
 
Information that is really important includes:  
 Emergency contact info (your home phone number does no good if you’re not there) 
 Alarm Company info if applicable 
 Anyone that will have authorized access to your property while you are gone 
 
If you sign up for a house watch, please also remember to notify us if your plans change such as if you will be leaving or returning home at 
an earlier or later date. 
 
If you see something, say something 
Steve Griffin 
Chief of Police 



STREETS AND LIGHTING           

Donna Nichols 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Everyone, please get out 

and vote! 

  

SANITATION 
Terry McAllister 
 
I would like to remind everyone to sign 
up for Reach Alert, as I will be sending 
out for the first time ever, the City    
Commissioners elections results. 
 
It's easy and it's free.  
Just go to reachalert.com and click on 
create account in the yellow box and 
use Hurstbourne Acres as your network 
name. 
 
Last months quote was from "Terry 
McAllister" 
 
This months quote is: “Better to remain 
silent and be thought a fool than to 
speak out and remove all doubt.”  

City Holiday Party 

 

If you are interested helping plan/
organize a City holiday party, please 
contact Commissioner Troy Eskridge 
at (502) 762-4407.  

More information will be available 
after the November city meeting.  

 

-Commissioner Troy Eskridge 

 

Notes from the Mayor: 
 

Remember that Tuesday November 8, 2016 is  

Election Day. Regardless of your choices, please  

cast your ballot at Oxmoor Country Club on that day. 

Enjoy the cool weather. 

Thanks to all who participated in the Form. 

Be Safe, 

Sean Fore- Mayor  

Neighborhood Leaf Pick-up Dates 

 November 12, 13, 14 

 December 3,4,5 

Remember- to rake leaves no further than 5 

feet from roadway and large sticks and other 

debris must be removed.  These are tentative 

dates that may change due to rain.  

 



CITY OF HURSTBOURNE ACRES 
 

October 13, 2016 Minutes- DRAFT 
 

The regular meeting of the City Commission was called to order 
at 6:30 PM on October 13, 2016 at the meeting room of the 
Hurstbourne Acres City Hall/Police Department, 1916       
Hurstbourne Circle, Louisville, Kentucky, with the following 
persons present; 
 

Sean Fore, Mayor 
Troy Eskridge, Commissioner 
Terry McAllister, Commissioner 
Donna Nichols, Commissioner 
Teresa Renninger, Commissioner 
Sharon Hollkamp, Treasurer 
Steve Griffin, Police Chief 
Derek McMahan, Attorney 
Michael Bolten, Clerk 
Doug Rogers, Resident 
Brent Hardin, Resident 
Lenny Miles, Resident 
Sally Price, Resident 
Marlene Hess, Resident 
Jim Lynch, Resident 
Marty Dunn, Resident 

 
September 8, 2016 Minutes 
Commissioner Nichols made a motion to accept the minutes as 
published.  The motion was seconded by Commissioner  
McAllister and carried unopposed. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
Sharon Hollkamp read the monthly treasurer’s report for  
September, 2016 and copies were made available for all people 
in attendance.  After a discussion, Commissioner McAllister 
made a motion to accept as reported.  Commissioner Eskridge 
seconded the motion which then carried unanimously. 
 
Warrants 
Sharon Hollkamp read the warrants for September, 2016 and 
copies were made available for all people in attendance.  After a 
discussion, Commissioner Nichols made a motion to accept as 
reported.  Commissioner Renninger seconded the motion which 
carried without opposition. 
 
Attorney’s Report 
Derek McMahan from Steve Emery’s office introduced himself.  
Before his report Mayor Fore wanted to convey to our attorney 
the City’s displeasure for failure to provide the information   
requested by Commissioner McAllister regarding the sidewalk 
project on Blowing Tree.  Attorney McMahan then stated that a 
demand letter was sent to the owners of the Meadows  
Apartments.  However, he did not have a copy available for  
review by Mayor Fore & Commissioner McAllister.   
In accordance with a request by Mayor Fore, a copy of the letter 
will be forwarded to Commissioner McAllister and himself as 
soon as possible. 
 
Police Report 
Police Chief Griffin reported the following for September; 

 

-Offense Reports: 4 
-Accident Reports: 2 

Police Report (cont.) 
-Arrests: 2 
-Traffic Stops: 33 
-Citations Issued: 18 
-Warnings Issued: 15 
-Contact with Other Agencies: 5 
-House Watches: 8 
-Courtesy Notices: 1 
-Directed Patrols: 0 
-Calls for Service: 22 
-License Plates Confiscated: 4 
-Motorists Assists: 5 
-Funeral Watches: 0 

 

September Highlights; 
-All officers completed KLC recommended monthly 
training, 
-4 offense reports were for theft from a vehicle on 
Haviland Avenue, theft from a vehicle on                   
Hurstbourne Lane, loss of a passport on Taylorsville 
Road, and sexual abuse at the Meadows Apartments, 
-The Department supported the city picnic, 
-All Golden Watch residents checked weekly, 
-All businesses in the shopping centers checked daily, 
-Explorer is in good working order, and the new Ford 
Taurus has had equipment installed.  It is also waiting 
for the decals for striping, 
-Both Officer Holston and Sergeant Flowers received        
commendations, 
-Police Chief Griffin contacted the property manager 
for the vacant home located at 4713 Taylorsville Road 
discussed at last month’s meeting. He now has the 
contact information for the bank that owns the     
property so that a citation can be issued. 

 

In a question from Commissioner Nichols, Chief Griffin    
advised that warnings have been issued to speeders in our City 
with the next step being citations. 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS 
Parks 
Commissioner Eskridge provided the quarterly report for the 
Park.  The only issues he found after a physical and visual 
inspection were some loose bolts on the playground         
equipment and the need to rake and smooth out the sand.  In 
other news, one of the pine trees recently planted in the park is 
showing signs of distress, and may need to be replaced.     
Concerning the intrusive vines affecting at least 2 pine trees 
on the Bunsen Parkway berm, a horticulturist that             
Commissioner Eskridge recently met, inspected the trees.  He 
recommended cutting the vines away near the base of the 
trees, and wait to see if they survive.  At this point, he stated, 
the vines are otherwise grafted to the trees, and cannot be   
removed without killing them. The Port-A-Let will remain in 
the Park until after Halloween. Quotes for the cost of     
maintenance of the picnic tables and gazebo are being        
obtained, and a report will be furnished at next month’s    
meeting.  He also proposed some kind of Christmas program 
in the Park this year, including pictures with Santa.  Finally, 
after a suggestion by Sharon Hollkamp to have tennis courts 
installed in the Park, and getting a favorable response from the 
Commission, Commissioner Eskridge said that he would do 
the necessary research to get an idea of the feasibility and 
cost. 



Sanitation 
Commissioner McAllister reported that a couple of residents had 
damaged waste cans which have since been replaced.  Also, 
there was a missed yard waste pickup which was remedied.  In a 
question from Mayor Fore, Commissioner McAllister provided 
an update regarding the refurbishing of the city entrance signs 
(approximately another 10 days to complete and rehang).  He 
suggested that the wrought iron be repainted before the signs are 
rehung, and was given approval.  He has no further information 
yet on the cost and maintenance of having surveillance cameras 
installed in the City.  Finally, as mentioned earlier, he is still 
waiting for information from our attorney regarding the sidewalk 
project on Blowing Tree. 
 
Roads 
Commissioner Nichols advised that she has ordered a new sign 
to be installed at the curve on Hurstbourne Lane.  A couple of 
vendors have been contacted about new shrubs for the city     
entrance signs, and will contact 2 more before making a         
decision.  Concerning the repainting of the light poles, she has 
not heard any further from LG&E. Finally, the new street signs 
on Woodfield have been installed.  They now correctly reflect 
‘Road’ and not ‘Avenue’. 
 
Police 
Commissioner Renninger reported that she had spoken with  
Dana Spratt from the Louisville Metro Emergency Services   
Department about surveillance cameras and will forward to 
Commissioner McAllister all of the information she developed 
along with her phone number.  She mentioned that the Impala 
has been sent to be auctioned, and thanked Commissioner  
McAllister for his help in finding the auction location and    
shipping off the car.  Lastly, she praised Sergeant Flowers for 
his Identity Theft presentation at Nunnlea. 
 
OLD/NEW BUSINESS 
Nuisance Ordinance House Update 
Mayor Fore provided an update to the house on Hurstbourne 
Lane which was cited for violations of the City’s nuisance      
ordinance. Several of the violations have been addressed, and 
the property should be vacated within 60 days and put on the 
market. It was suggested that the City consider purchasing the 
house, if cost effective, to be converted for use as a ‘City Hall’. 
 
Garage Permit Application 
Mayor Fore has received a garage permit application for the 
property at 1800 Addington Avenue which he has reviewed.  He 
believes it is in compliance with the ordinance and requested 
that the permit be issued.  After a discussion, it was agreed that a 
special meeting be held so that all of the commissioners can  
review the application before formally approving  a permit. 
 
1st Reading of Vacant Property Ordinance 
Mayor Fore completed the first reading of Ordinance #5, Series 
2016, an ordinance requiring registration of certain, vacant    
residential properties. 

Commissioners Forum 
Mayor Fore reminded everyone of the forum to be held on 
Sunday, October 16, at 1:30 pm at the Hurstbourne Acres City 
Hall.  The candidates for city commissioner will be given time 
to outline their qualifications and answer questions.   
Doug Rogers, Chairman of the Ethics Committee, will be the 
moderator. 
 
 
There being no further business or discussion, the meeting 
was adjourned.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Michael Bolten, City Clerk 


